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CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

April 9, 1980

Mr. Ross Scarano

Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Scarano:

RE: Source Material License No. SUA-1373
Docket No. 40-8693

Enclosed is our first quarterly report reguired by our
Source Material License SUA-1373. The report indicates
that there have been no leach solution excursions and
that radiation levels associated with the operations
are within safe ranges and below working level:

Should you have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely.
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Dan Herlihy
Solution Mining Dept.
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